
 
 
 

          

 
            

              

                

              

           

           

                  

        

 

  
  

   

 

Green Valley Flooring will open a business at 6 Lloyd 

My name is Santino Bernaudo and I operate a family-owned flooring business 

that is seeking to expand its operations closer to the Toronto core. We have 

found an ideal location: the proposed 6 Lloyd site at the Keele and St. Clair area. 

We understand that the City Council is considering voting whether or not to allow 

this outstanding proposed development. Our business would like to add our 

support to the Councillors and neighbours who support this development. We 

believe it will be a great place to add to our business. Please vote for 6 Lloyd so 

we can expand our business there. 

Sincerely, 
Santino Bernaudo 

Santino Bernaudo, President 


